
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, we are organising our first ‘Book Swap’ event.  If successful,
going forwards, we would like this to become a monthly event.  We would like children to have a look at home
to see if they have a book they no longer read. If they find one, they can bring this book into school and give it
to their teacher.  The books will then be collated in a central location and any child who has brought a book in
will then be able to choose a new book to take home. Books should be in a good condition and appropriate for
your child’s year group.  We hope this will be a fantastic opportunity for your child/children to access some new
and exciting reading material without any financial and environmental impact.  Our first ‘Book Swap’ will take
place on Wednesday 2nd March; please ensure your child brings their book in on this day. There is no
expectation that all children take part in this event but please note, they will only be able to choose a book if
they bring one in to swap.

Kind regards

Elaine Wagg


